Mark Bri%;s

From: Andrew Leimer [Andrew.Leimer@fcc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2009 12:56 PM

To: Mark Briggs

Subject: FW: Nextivity - Alternative Streaming Method and Test Plan

Nextivity has been approved.
Andy

————— Original Message-----

From: Robert Sole [mailto:rsole@ntia.doc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2009 10:51 AM

To: Andrew Leimer; John carrol; Ed Drocella

Cc: John Philpott; Robert Sole

Subject: RE: Nextivity - Alternative Streaming Method and Test Plan

Hi Andy,

I have reviewed the document from Nextivity titled "DFS Implementation Proposal for Cel-Fi
U-NII Link" Version ©.7 dated February 23, 2009. My review of the document shows that they
have made the necessary changes to the previous version as requested by NTIA, therefore we
give approval of their proposal on how to test their U-NII device. Since this is a new type
of U-NII device, NTIA would like to see the results of their testing once they have been
completed. If the devices are tested in the FCC Columbia Laboratory, NTIA would like to
witness some of the testing. I will also send a summary letter to the TSC Chairman of this
approval for record keeping purposes.

Robert Sole

Spectrum Engineering Branch Chief
Office of Spectrum Management
NTIA/USDOC, Washington DC

Phone 202 482-1245

Fax 202 482-4595
Rsole@ntia.doc.gov




